
 
 
 

MEMO 
 

DATE: June 27, 2023 
 

TO: Finance and Administrative Services Department 
 

CC: Travis Wilson 
 
FROM: Kelli Doucet, Supervisor Financial Services 
 
SUBJECT: Appointment of Travis Wilson to Financial Analyst, Appendix D 

 
 

 
I am very pleased to announce that Travis Wilson has accepted the role of Financial Analyst, 
Appendix D for a one-year term. Travis will join our team on July 10th and will be filling in for 
Shianthi Algama while she is on maternity leave. 
 
Travis is an Algonquin College graduate and holds a Bachelor of Business Administration – 
Accounting Stream (Honours) from Nipissing University.  Since February 2020, Travis has 
worked as a Budget Officer in several departments at the College. He has gained valuable 
experience which will help him transition smoothly to his new role with the Financial 
Services Department. 
  
We wish Shianthi all the best and please join me in welcoming Travis to the Financial 
Services team!  
 


